
 

9-15-15 

ITP 

AWARENESS 
Please help us support ITP Awareness, we will be selling ribbons for  

$1 to help benefit ITP Awareness!  The month of September is 

recognized nationally as ITP Awareness month. Please come out and 

support us at the volleyball game next Tuesday at Tiger Gym starts 

at 5 with Freshmen then JV and Varsity. This will be a purple out 

game!!! Wear purple and buy a ribbon to help support ITP 

Awareness.  
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